
Open Enrollment for the Guardian DENTAL and VISION insurance plan is July 
1st  through July 25th. 
 
If you would like to change your vision network, or add eligible dependents, 
please contact me. 
 
All changes submitted during open enrollment will go into effect on August 1, 
2024. 
 
Open enrollment for the medical and RX coverage is always in January. 
 
This notice does NOT apply to you if you are a member of AFSCME 2312 or 
AFSCME 2726, as your dental and vision coverage is through the AFSCME Care 
Plan, not Guardian. 

 

Marti Kane, HR Supervisor 
City of Youngstown 
26 S. Phelps St. 
Youngstown, OH  44503 
(330) 742-8969 
(330) 742-8757 Fax 
mkane@youngstownohio.gov 
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